
March 2014 Minutes 
 

The meeting was opened at 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
Club Treasure, Ken Kayser reported an operating balance of O.B. of $5,408.98……in addition to 

the $5,000.00 we have in the “future fund.” 

 
New member “R. Lankford Jr.” was voted in. 

  
OLD BUSINESS 
 

- Extreme disappointment was expressed with the recent gravel that was delivered to 

the field, as most of it was very fine with a lot of sand and dirt. 

- Ken Kayser reported that the PayPal account for the club was up and running, and 

that the club has received its first membership payment. 

- Ken Blackford and his CO-CD’s for the Warbird Event reported that everything is on 

schedule for the event in April…..the 11th & 12th. 

- Volunteers committed themselves to the “Field Clean-Up” day March 29th. 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

- It was approved to spend another $700.00 on a more course grade of gravel to serve 
as a base. 

 
There was a 50/50…………..the club collected $34.00………….but the winner was not 
recorded. 
 
The meeting was adjourned around 7:45 p.m. 
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